
Board of Selectmen 

Tree Maintenance Subcommittee 

Special Meeting 

October 18, 2022 — 1:00 PM 

Town Hall 

MINUTES 

 

Members Present: In-person – First Selectman Kevin Cwikla, Selectmen Robin Chesmer, and Mark 

DeCaprio 

Others Present: Dean Hunniford (Director of Public Works/Tree Warden) 

 

1.0 Call to Order 

K. Cwikla called to order 1:00 PM. 

 

2.0 Discuss Tree Issues and Tree Inventory Status 

D. Hunniford discussed the status of the ongoing tree inventory. Approximately 1650 trees have 

been identified that are needed for removal. The next steps are to invite vendors to provide 

quotes and to request initial funding from Board of Finance. The Selectmen will discuss funding 

with the Long Term Planning Committee at a meeting later in the day and seek $300,000 from 

year-end surplus at an upcoming Town Meeting 

 

3.0 Adjourn 

The meeting adjourned 1:52 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kevin T. Cwikla 

First Selectman 


